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RE: COVID-19 UPDATE

To All Employees:

COVID-19 is still here in Oklahoma and cases are rising daily. Lighthouse is taking every precaution and steps necessary to protect each and every one of our employees and customers. Please see below for details on what to do if you are sick, have been exposed, or possible exposure. 

If you are feeling ill, have been exposed, or think you may have been exposed please follow the following steps:

1. Call your direct job supervisor to let them know you won’t be at work.

2. Call your PM to let them know what is going on.

Once the Project Manager is aware of the situation, they will provide the information to the HR Department and the investigation will begin. The HR department will now be your main point of contact until returning to work. 

Lighthouse has provided on the website the details of the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA). This act is effective from April 1, 2020 to December 31, 2020. It covers employees leave if they fall in 1 of the 6 categories. Please see our website www.lhetulsa.com under COVID tab to access this document. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the information below.

Whitney Loggin

HR Manager

918-609-8431 (office) 918-378-6301 (cell)

whitneyl@lhetulsa.com
